
Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

 

As the term continues to build in momentum, I  

encourage parents and carers to continue to engage 

in communication regarding your childõs learning 

through school -parent partnership .  

 

This year we hosted our formal Learning Conversations 

in Term One and this was an opportunity to connect 

with staff. For those parents and carers wishing to  

engage in a meeting to discuss your childõs progress, 

you are encouraged to make a meeting time at a  

mutually convenient time by contacting the office.  

 

We are always open for discussion regarding the  

learning progress of your child. Please note that there 

is no formal interview evening scheduled for this  

semester.  
 

Flu Season: The flu season is definitely upon us and I 

would like to thank those families who have made the 

decision to keep their children at home when they are 

unwell. This shows care for your own children but also 

for the children and staff who could also be affected 

by exposure to infections and the flu. If your child is 

unwell I encourage families to consider keeping      

children home as it can be difficult for them                      

to fully engage in the learning process.  Your ongoing 

support is appreciated.  

For those little people who are currently unwell, we 

look forward to see you well and rested for school 

when you return.  
 

WHS in focus: Student safety is paramount.  Last week 

we conducted a routine Lockdown Drill in our school. 

For further information about a Lockdown Drill please 

refer to the information included within our newsletter.  
 

Save the Date : Our Book Week Parade will take place 

at 10.00am on Tuesday 22nd August.  Students and 

staff have already started talking about their  

costumes.  We would love to see you there.  
 

On Sunday the Parish Children's Choir led the singing 

at Mass. Thank you very much to Mrs Hart for her  

support and to the committed group of students who 

represented the school and their families so well. Your 

ongoing commitment to strengthening the links  

between the School and the Parish is appreciated.  
 

Today we hosted the Lower Primary Athletics Carnival . 

Thanks to the students for an excellent day and for 

their enthusiasm and participation. Special thanks to 

Mr Watts, the Staff and parent helpers for making the 

day a great community event.  

 

All the best for the week ahead.  
 

Many Blessings  

Melissa Turner  
 

 

 

 

 

 
WEEK 5 

 
MON, 14th Aug  Beginner Keyboard Group - 12.20pm 
  Advanced Keyboard Group - 1.00pm 
  Band - 1.40pm 
  Choir - 2.10pm 
  
TUES, 15th Aug  Whole School Assumption Mass ï 9.30am                        
  Science Rotations & Paper Planes Competition 
   P&F Meeting - 5.30pm 
     
WED, 16th Aug      Dance Fever Lesson 5 (all wear sports uniform) 
  ICAS Maths 
 
THURS, 17th Aug Joeyôs Juniors Kangaroo Group Visit 2 
   
      
FRI, 18th Aug  Assembly Prayer - 5BZ 
  Tutorial Band 
  Diocesan Athletics - Coffs Harbour 
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Principalõs Award            

y Showing Good Sportsmanshipx 
 

 Kieran Walsh KB Noah Bailey 2C 
4G Aspen McGrath  Ashley Wilson 5D 

11th August, 2017 
Week  4, Term 3 

Tel: (02) 65 62 5501 
Fax: (02) 65 62 1371 

 
Email 

kmpp@lism.catholic.edu.au 

 
Website 

 
www.moodle.kmpplism.catholic.edu.au 

Next P&F Meeting 
15th August at 5.30pm  
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https://www.studyladder.com.au/guides/managing-waste

